
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary  

Monday 15th April 

Back to school 

Friday 19th April 

Calm cats wellbeing workshop 

for all children. 

Friday 10th May 

Class photos 

Friday 17th May 

Family Picnic and sponsored 

walk 

Friday 24th May 

School Disco 

End of half term  
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class- 89.28% 

Ruby Class- 91.25% 

Diamond- 83.61%  

Sapphire-91.33% 

Emerald Class-92.83% 

Topaz Class- 94.02% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Remember Year 1 & 2 are expected to 

complete 20 minutes on Maths Whizz at 

home per week. 

 

PTA 

We are still looking and hoping for members to 

join and form a school PTA. Mrs Cole is currently 

doing this alongside being head teacher. These 

activities provide the children with fun 

opportunities whilst also raising funds to 

purchase new school resources or subsidise fun 

experiences for our children. 

If you can help at a school disco, sell raffle 

tickets, help package together prizes, come up 

with fundraising ideas, support with the summer 

fair, bake cakes…. Please do let us know. All 

help is greatly received. 

 

Wishing all our families a lovely Easter break.  

School reopens on Monday 15th April 

 

Thank you for all of the 

wonderful Easter bonnets 

yesterday. The children looked 

super. 

 Thank you to the parents and families 

that have been discussing how to improve 

our garden area. We have been awarded a 

small grant to use towards replacing the 

fence. We will be holding a sponsored 

walk to raise money to add to this and 

purchase the fence. 

Well done to Choir on tour for raising 

£40.86. 
 


